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Ad hoc Committee Report

(District 12 motion for non-traditional music performance at S & E presented 5/17 Board Meeting

was referred to an Ad hoc committee for discussion and a recommendation for action, by President Terry)

Ad hoc committee meeting was called to order via video conference by President Jerald at 5:05 pm
Thursday, April 12, 2018

Committee Members present:

Jason Jerald, Valerie Terry, Matt Davis, Josh Miller, Jennifer Haber, and Donald Langland

Discussion on the proposal to the Board from the committee commenced and verbiage was discussed
and agreed upon. Changes are listed below:

Currently in Handbook
Handbook Page 20

VII. Music Requirements for District and State

B. Solo and Ensemble literature should be of a caliber appropriate to the level of the student
performing, and to the formality of the event. Broadway show tunes, Disney songs, pop tunes,
or movie themes are not acceptable for an event of this type, and will result in an entry being
disqualified.

Proposed Handbook change from the Ad hoc Committee

B. Solo and Ensemble literature will fall into one of two categories.

1. Adjudicated performance: classical literature of a caliber appropriate to the level of
the student performing and to the formality of the event. This category of performance
at the District High School level; receiving a superior or excellent rating, would enable
the student performer to go on and participate in State Solo and Ensemble.

2. Non-Traditional performance: published literature from Broadway show tunes,
Movie themes, Disney songs, Pop tunes, Jazz styles, and Folk song would be given
performance comments with no award of a rating. This category would not qualify High
School students for participation in State Solo and Ensemble.

Sample sheets attached below
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Motion to approve language and sheets for Non-traditional performance at District Solo & Ensemble
MPA.

Motion Haber Second Terry Motion Passed

There being no further business President Jerald adjourned the meeting at 5:48 pm

Respectfully Submitted

Donald K Langland, Executive Director

Florida Orchestra Association, Inc.



